
Wesclin Community Unit School District #3
699 Wesclin Road
Trenton, IL 62293-2624
(618) 224-7583
FAX (618) 588-9106

Jennifer C. Filyaw, Superintendent

Meningococcal Vaccine Requirements - 2023-24 School Year
Due NO LATER THAN OCTOBER 15th, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians of current 11th grade students,

All 12th grade students must provide proof of having 1 dose of MCV4 ON OR AFTER THEIR 16TH

BIRTHDAY.
Please provide proof of MCV4, given on or after their 16th birthday, no later than October 15th, 2023.

Proof of vaccine is written documentation of immunization from your doctor/health care provider-
signed and dated.

STUDENTS WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO ATTEND SCHOOL ON OCTOBER 15, 2023- UNTIL THE
IMMUNIZATION IS  RECEIVED BY THE SCHOOL.

An appointment scheduled after October 15, 2023 WILL NOT allow students to remain in school.

Sincerely,

Jessica Lamm, RN
Wesclin High School Nurse
lammj@wesclin.org
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